Liź Pulley

From:

Hyland, Hannah <hannah.hyland@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: To:

14 June 2015 21:47 Neighbourhood Planning

Subject:

RE: Publication of the Wisborough Green Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Valerie

Thank you for consulting us on the above Neighbourhood Plan. Apologies for the delay in our response to the Wisborough Green Neighbourhood Plan. I understand that the formal consultation closed last week but I hope that following comments may be of use.

We aim to reduce flood risk, while protecting and enhancing the water environment. We have had to focus our detailed engagement to those areas where the environmental risks are greatest.

We are pleased to see that throughout the Neighbourhood Plan there is recognition of the importance of climate change and the natural environment

We are pleased to see that the proposed allocations have been directed to the areas at the lowest probability of flooding and that any future development is directed to Flood Zone 1.

We support the intention of Policy IN1 with regard to Surface Water Management however we would recommend that some consideration is given as to how the policy would be implemented, for example who would be asked to appraise any Surface Water Management Plan that accompanies a planning application.

We would recommend that environmental infrastructure, including habitat enhancements, water storage areas, and green space, is taken into account when looking to fund local infrastructure.

Kind regards,

Hannah

From: Valerie Dobson [mailto:vdobson@chichester.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Neighbourhood Planning

Sent: 30 April 2015 11:12

Subject: Publication of the Wisborough Green Neighbourhood Plan

Publication of the Wisborough Green Parish Neighbourhood Plan

The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (Regulation 16)

Wisborough Green Parish Council as the qualifying body has prepared a neighbourhood development plan, entitled Wisborough Green Parish Neighbourhood Plan, for their parish with the help of the local community. The plan sets out a vision for the future of the parish and planning policies which will be used to determine planning applications locally.

Copies of the Neighbourhood Plan and supporting documentation are available to view on the District Council's website http://www.chichester.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplan

Hard copies are available for inspection at:

Chichester District Council

Fast Pallant House, 1 East Pallant Chichester PO19 1TY (08:45 - 17:10 Mon - Thurs/ 08:45 - 17:00 Fri).

The period for submission of representations will run for six weeks from Thursday 30th April until Thursday 11th June 2015. Representations should arrive no later than 5.00pm on 11th June 2015. All representations received will be available to view publicly.

To make representations:

Printed response forms are available from the locations listed above or can be downloaded and filled in electronically by visiting http://www.chichester.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplan

Completed response forms should be sent to:

- Neighbourhood Planning, Chichester District Council, East Pallant House, 1 East Pallant, Chichester PO19 1TY
- Or emailed to neighbourhoodplanning@chichester.gov.uk

Please note that any representations may include a request to be notified of the local planning authority's decision under regulation 19 in relation to the neighbourhood development plan.

Kind regards

Neighbourhood Planning

Chichester District Council Tel: 01243 534571 | Fax: 01243 776766 | http://www.chichester.gov.uk www.facebook.com/ChichesterDistrictCouncil www.twitter.com/ChichesterDC

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council.

If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.

If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator.

E-mail or phone 44 (0) 1243 785166 Mail-Admin@chichester.gov.uk

This message has been scanned and no issues discovered. Click here to report this email as spam Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else.

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it.

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.

Click here to report this email as spam

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.

